Headteacher : Mr M Grogan

St George’s Central CE Nursery

Newsletter — Friday 25" May 2018

Well another half term has come to an end. Nursery will close today and re — open on Monday 4™ June 2018. When we return, the

theme for children in the Pre-School Room will be ‘Bear Grylls’ as the children make dens and explore nearby woodland, learning all
about their environment. They will also be making models from clay and mud. Children in our Toddler Room will be focusing on
Summer Holidays: things to do and the different types of holidays people go on. If you could please send in with your child, a
photograph of your holidays or something you would take away on holiday with you that would really help us talk about holidays with
the children.

Stay and Play — It was great to see the fantastic response to our recent ‘Stay and Play’ sessions. If you missed the
m opportunity to come and speak to staff about how your child is progressing with their learning and development then

please let us know and we can arrange for you to speak to staff individually.

Tapestry — Thank you to everyone who regularly uses Tapestry to share information from home with us. Tapestry is a G
system used both in school and nursery to help us identify and keep a record of your child’s learning. It also gives you # 1 g

the opportunity to share any special ‘Wow’ moments at home that you want us to know about. You can access the

TAPESTRY
information via an App on your phone, tablet or home computer. If you would like access and have forgotten your ‘log  onuine Learning

JOURNAL

in’ details, please speak with Ms Naughton who can arrange access for you. For further information please visit the website:

www.tapestry.info

s | Physibodies — Don’t forget our Physibodies sessions held every Tuesday morning, 9:30am — 10.30am at the Lilford Centre

® .~ (across the car park). The sessions are open to all children within the Tyldesley community aged 1 — 5 years old. For further

EMIRT)  information please speak to Ms Naughton.

Sun_protection — | am typing this hoping that the recent good weather will continue over the next few weeks! As
children will be outside for a relatively short period of the day we advise that they should come to nursery with a -
water bottle, a sun hat and sun glasses and that any sun cream should be applied at home before children come to U
school so that re-application in school will not be necessary. We will adapt any outdoor activities within our sessions

and children will be encouraged to drink from their water bottles on a regular basis throughout the day.

Sports day
Our annual Sports Day will be on Wednesday 27" June (weather permitting).

More details will be included on the next newsletter

We have had a number of items of nursery uniform going missing recently. Please can you help by making sure your child’s name is

clearly marked in their uniform so there are no further mix-ups.

The next newsletter will be emailed out to you on Friday 22" June. Paper copies of the newsletter will be made available at the
nursery office for you to pick up should you wish. Have a great half term and month ahead. (0«
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Mr M Grogan — Headteacher

'Never settle for less than your best'
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